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First name: Chris

Last name: Rapp

Organization: Sheepshead Cabins

Title: Owner/Operator

Comments: The area shaded in orange has been added to your proposed "primitive" area, and thus for non

motorized use. This area is not wilderness. Never has been. It is an area that has been used for snowmobiling for

over 25 years. This area should remain open to snowmobiling. It is 25 miles from the nearest highway in winter.

Nobody uses this area in the winter except snowmobilers. There is no reason to close this area. 


